DRAFT CORK HARBOUR STUDY

Cork County Council has prepared a Draft Study of Cork Harbour, and is putting this
document on public display, to give all interested parties an opportunity to comment on
it.

Accordingly, the Draft Cork Harbour Study will be available for public consultation at the
Planning counter on Floor 1, County Hall, Cork, from Monday 23" May to Friday July
15" 2011, during normal opening hours.

The Draft Harbour Study will also be available for inspection during normal office hours, until 15
July, 2011, in the County Council offices in Carrigaline, Glanmire, and Midleton, and at County
Council Libraries at Cobh, Midleton, Passage West, Riverstown (Hazelwood Shopping Centre),
Douglas, and County Hall, Cork

Please check your local library for availability and opening times.

The Draft Harbour Study will also be available for purchase from the Planning Policy Unit, Floor
13, County Hall (priced €20 each), and will be on the Council’s website at www.corkcoco.ie .

Written submissions should be forwarded to the Senior Planner (Special Projects), Cork
County Council, Floor 10, County Hall, Cork, not later than Friday July 15" 2011

Signed: DIRECTOR OF PLANNING
23 May 201i



